

## HOTEL BELVEDERE 319 WEST 48th STREET · NEW YORK CITY

December 23, 1942

Mr. Forrest C. Allen
Department of Physical Education
University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Mr. Allen:

Thank you for the letter which we have just received regarding the fact that you will be in New York on December 27th with your Basketball Team. We have been so guided and placed the necessary reservations.

We are looking forward with much pleasure to seeing you, and with the Compliments of the Season, we are

Very truly yours,

HOTEL)BELVEDERE

George A. Fechtman

Manager